Congress of the United States Washington, DC 20515

April 18, 2018

Dr. Bettina Experton Humetrix 1310 Camino Del Mar Suite C Del Mar, CA 92014

Dear Dr. Experton,

We, as co-chairs of the Research and Development Caucus, invite you on behalf of the Caucus to present at the Emerging Technologies in the Field of Military and Veterans Care Expo to be held on May 22nd, 2018 on Capitol Hill in Washington, D.C. This event will display new, innovative technologies and facilitate discussion between inventors, researchers, and proprietors with Congressional staff and Members of Congress. It is important to continue to highlight the successes to enhance the recovery and care of wounded and disabled veterans.

Your participation in this event will surely add to the overall quality of the expo and discussion, and present an opportunity to you to showcase your progress to date. The innovative research and technology at Humetrix is already changing the lives of veterans and others facing some of the most severe medical challenges.

The expo will take place on May 22nd, 2018 from 1:30-3:30PM in the Rayburn House Office Building, Room 2253. Please contact Anthony Barnes at <u>Anthony.barnes@mail.house.gov</u> in Rep. Comstock's office or Yasmeen Hussain at <u>Yasmeen.hussain@mail.house.gov</u> in Rep. Foster's office for further information or inquiries.

Sincerely,

Barbara Comstock Member of Congress

Barbara Constock

Bill Foster
Member of Congress

ill soster